
West Village Construction Update 15 November 2023

constructionupdate@westvillage.com.au  Disclaimer: The information provided in this update is indicative only and subject to change.

This update provides the West Village community with information about construction works in the West Village precinct. Construction permits allow for hours 

of work from 6.30am to 6.30pm from Monday to Saturday. Occasional out-of-hours works occur with permission from authorities.

Green Lane: 
Access via Green Lane 
from West Village to Little 
Jane Street is now open 
following the completion 
of Altura.

Altura: 
Title Registration was completed on 
November 9, with settlements called for 
November 10. Residents are expected to start 
moving in later this month. 

The Garden Pavilion: 
The ground floor tenancy has 
been leased with the opening 
of Rich & Rare late September 
2023. This will be the last 
update on the Garden Pavilion 
as the building is completed. 

Allere: Uno & Duo
Construction has advanced well onsite for the 
Allere Collection. On Allere Uno, Hutchinson 
Builders have completed the slab pour and 
placement of pre-cast panels on Level 8 and 
have begun preparation for the Level 9 pours. 
Installation of balustrades and glazing frames 
has also commenced on the lower levels. On 
Allere Duo, the Level 5 slab is complete with 
preparations commencing for the next slab.

Kauri Lane:
Following the completion of Altura, Kauri Lane 
is now open. The new addition features 14-
metre-high mature trees surrounded by lush 
greenery and calming water features. The 
lane will extend to adjoin the Allere Collection 
residences and will be a main thoroughfare 
for residents in the future. 

The Common: 
Rejuvenation works on the 
grass for the Common and 
in front of Picnic Café 
began early November 
with an expected 
completion timeframe of 
Mid-December. 
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